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Keri O'Brien

From: hdsesq2@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 2:47 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Cc: owen@owentrepanier.com; paladinmgc@aol.com; jsiracusa@jasilaw.com; hdsesq2@aol.com
Subject: Capt. Bill Grosscup, 13 Hilton Haven, KW - support for pending variance application

Dear Planning Board: 
 
I support Capt. Bill Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven.  I understand there is significant 
support from the community for this fine gentleman who historically has given and continues to give so 
much of his time to and for the benefit of various local and far-reaching eleemosynary endeavors.  His 
ownership and use of the property for several decades as his personal residence also weighs in his favor 
and should be given strong consideration.  Please grant his variance. 
 
Please accept this email as if personally signed.  I am recovering from shoulder surgery with an inability 
to write.  If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Howard Spialter 
1107 Key Plaza #325 

Key West, FL 33040 
908-400-2579 
 
 


